
Dear parents & carers, 
 I can’t believe it’s almost the end of the school year already! Thank 
you so much for all of your support this year. Have a fantastic 
Summer break when it finally arrives. 

We will see you back in school on Tuesday 3rd September! 

Ms Harrison 
Principal 
 

Spring Term Dates 

 

Holiday Dates 2024-25 

Please inform us if your child is  
unwell  and can’t attend school on their first day 
of absence. It is really important that you contact 
the school office and that you provide a reason for 

their absence. 
You can call us on :  

0151 477 8320 

Sylvester Primary Academy 
St. John’s Road 

Huyton 

Knowsley 

L36 0UX 

Tel: 0151 477 8320 

www.sylvesterprimaryschool.co.uk 
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Date Event 

15.7.24 Reports sent home to 
parents 

16.7.24 
Reception Trip to 

Otterspool 

16.7.24 
(6.30pm) Year 6 play 

17.7.24 
(am)  

Attendance  
Celebration Assembly 

18.7.24 
(all day) 

Attendance  
Celebration Circus 

Event 

18.7.24 
(6pm) Year 6 Prom 

19.7.24 
(1.15pm) Finish for Summer 

Our whole school attendance target is: 96% 

Our whole school attendance this year is: 89.9% 

Reception: 91.9%                        Year 3:   82.6% 

Year 1: 98.9%                                Year 4:   88.5%                       

Year 1/2: 81.4%                             Year 5:   91.6% 

Year 2: 90.3%                                 Year 6:   95.4% 

 
Wellbeing tip of the week 

  

      ‘One thing at a time’ 

 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

At the end of term Mrs Johnson, Miss Hardaker and Mrs Cook will be 

leaving Sylvester. We would like to thank them for all of the hard work 

and commitment that they have  given the school during the many 

years that they have worked here. They will  be missed by  

children and staff alike! 



 

 

 

Attendance Rewards Day 

Our end of summer school attendance  

rewards day will take place on Thursday 

18th July. 

“Circus Sensible” will be coming into 

school to complete activities with all  

pupils who have achieved over 96%  

attendance. 

Well done to everyone who has achieved 

our attendance target this year. 

  

 

Class Class Superstars Dojo Champions Reader of the week Playground star  

Reception B Amelia T Kameron K-R Dolly-Pink D  

Reception T Jessica A Isla-Jay K Delilah G  

Year 1 Benny M Jaxon C Myla S  

Year 1 / 2 Thomas O’N Vlad P Ava-Rose W  

Year 2 Finley J Ethan W George J  

Year 3 Harlow A Nathan K Zachary Mc  

Year 4 Thomas H Anthony C Scott G  

Year 5 Dexter C Ellie Mc/Benny H-A Grace W  

Year 6 Harry P Ivy B   

 

 

 

Happy Summer Holidays 

School closes at 1.15pm on  

Friday 19th July and re-opens for pupils on Tues-

day 3rd  September at 8.45am. We hope that all 

have a lovely Summer break and look forward to  

welcoming you back in school in September. 

 

Goodbye Year 6 

Goodbye and good luck to all of our  

wonderful Year 6 pupils, who will be  

leaving us at the end of term to move onto 

their new schools.  

They have all worked so hard this year and 

made fantastic achievements. We will all 

miss you very much! 

 

  

Happy ‘July’ Birthdays 
Millie – Philip – Phoebe – Connor – Hugo – 

Matilda - Miss Hardacker – Lola – Lily – Charlotte 
– Harrison – Elyjah – Ava – Harvey – Heidi -   

Miss Tomlinson – Charlie – Joseph – Ava-Rose -
Alfie – Dexter – Amelia – Freia-Mai – Finley -  

Mrs Johnson – Grace – Elsie - Trinity 
 

  

Happy ‘August’ Birthdays 
Mrs Halls – Delia – Mikey – Taylor – Callan – 
Klayton – Marnie-Jo – Cohen – Sam – Isaac – 
Reece – Dillon – Pixie-Beau – Shay – Thomas – 

Parker – Letty – Riley – Darla – Daniel – Anthony 
– Ava – Rosie – Shaun – Luna - Ellie 


